
 
6th September 2018 

NOTICE OF NATIONAL ELECTIONS – 
FOR NATIONAL CHAIR AND NATIONAL VICE CHAIR 

 
 
Dear AIBC member, 
 
On 20th July 2018 a broadcast was sent out to all eligible members, conducted by 
Computershare, for nominations to stand for the position of National Chairman and National 
Vice-Chair. This closed on the 3rd August 2018. 
 
On the 8th August 2018 on line voting, conducted by Computershare was made available for all 
eligible members to vote for the National Chair (two candidates received) and National Vice-
Chair (two candidates received). The on line voting closed on 5th September 2018. Over the past 
few weeks on line AIBC 2018 elections have been conducted to elect a new National Chairman 
and National Vice-Chair. 
 
Our members have, through the on line voting, cast their votes. Accordingly, as Company 
Secretary I wish to inform you of the formal results of the AIBC 2018 elections. 
 
Please find official result letter from Computershare indicating the votes cast and results. 
 
Please join me in congratulating both James Varghese, National Chairman Elect and Sanushka 
Seomangal, National Vice-Chair Elect, as the new Chairman and Vice Chair of AIBC. 
 
By order of the Company Secretary 

 

Con Livissianis 

Company Secretary 

AIBC Ltd 
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http://aibc.org.au/front/assets/documents/AIBC-2018-National-Election-Announcement-6-Sept-2018.pdf

